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 AGENCY RESPONSE  

The Department of Defence acknowledges the findings contained in the Auditor 
General’s report on the sustainment of the Canberra Class amphibious assault ships. 
 
Defence acknowledges that planning and procurement processes, sustainment 
management arrangements and performance monitoring and reporting were assessed 
as partly effective.  
 
Defence supports the recommendations. Defence is committed to ensuring the 
through-life sustainment of the Canberra Class amphibious assault ships deliver the 
best possible capability outcomes for the Australian Government and the Australian 
Public. 
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